
BOARD OF TRUSTEES FRANKLIN TOWNSHIP 
 

LICKING COUNTY, OHIO 
 

MINUTES OF MEETING-JANUARY 10, 2011 
 
The board held a regular meeting on January 10, 2011 at the township building.  
At 7 PM, Dave Lang, President called the meeting to order.  The following also 
were present: Trustees-Jay Clark and Jeremy Saling, and Fiscal Officer-Molly 
Long, Road Worker-Rick Johnson  
 
The Fiscal Officer read the minutes of the previous meeting, which were 
approved by the Board as read. 
 
 
Old Business  

Saling- Stated that the newsletter would be out around the end of the 
month.  Lang would like interest in the zoning committees published in this 
newsletter. 

Saling is going to get estimates for new squad lettering and stripes.  Lang 
indicated no word from Wilson re: the old squad.  The trustees agreed to list it on 
GovDeals after letting Wilson know that we were listing it.  Saling will deal with 
GovDeals. 

Saling reported that the new squad still needs radios and lettering before 
being put into service.   
. 
 Lang-   Reported that we will receive no Issue II money.  Lang wants to 
start a maintenance schedule for the new squad and will make a binder for Rick 
to keep.  Reported that a Big O tote was now at the cemetery and he would try to 
have it by the road on Mondays if needed.  Also stated that the zoning book is 
being worked on by Brad Smith’s office. 
  
 Clark-  None 
   
New Business-  

Saling-  None 
 
Lang- Checked with Rick as to how the big truck was doing this winter and 

Rick stated that we were probably going to need to replace brakes.  Took call 
from Maynard Phillis re: Big O dropping oil on the roads.  Wants to invite Deputy 
Pease to a trustee mtg as a contact at the Sheriff’s Office. 

 
Clark-   Took call from Tim Warner re: rebuilding burned house on Hirst 

Rd., referred him to Zoning Inspector Long, who has not heard from him.  Clark 



and Saling are going to the next Lakewood School Bd. Mtg re: the school bus not 
traveling up Pleasant Chapel Rd. south from Fairview. 

 
Safety Issues-  None 
 
Zoning-  None 
 
Public Comment   None 
  
Fiscal Officer-Long –  After discussion as to pros and cons the trustees agreed 
to hold two hearings on levying a motor vehicle license tax.  Hearing dates will be 
Feb. 7th and Feb. 14th. 
 
A motion to adjourn was made by Lang, seconded by Clark. Vote unanimous. 
  
  

_______________________  ________________________ 
TRUSTEE     TRUSTEE 
 
________________ ______  ________________________ 

 TRUSTEE     FISCAL OFFICER 
 
Signatures for meeting held on January 10, 2011 

 
  


